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Emma Barnet - Objection to Teralba Waste ReCycIing Project (08_0079) by
Andrewand Claire Kolasinsk -

From:  Claire Kolasinski Zsumeasssiliiihe

To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 26/09/2010 9:49 AM

Subject: Objection to Teralba Waé,te Recycling Project (08_0079) by Andrewand Cla'_ire
Kolasinski

Andre@ and Claire Kolasinski

12 Didna Street, Wallsend NSW 2287

Teralba Wﬁsfe Recycling Project (08_0079)

We own Lot 1 DP 32484 known as 190 The Weir Road Teralba.

We would like to object to this proposal as we are concerned for the following
reasons:

1. Noise levels will increase

2. The odour that will be produced

3. The amount of dust that will be produced

4. The increase in traffic, especially trucks over the weir road

Andrew and Cldire Kolasinski




